
 
 

 
 
 

  
            

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

  

  

 

 
   

  

May 10, 2011 Ref. 2011-H-106 
Revison 1 

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a hearing in June to consider the 
Environmental Assessment Screening Report (EASR) and licensing action related to the proposal by 
Cameco Corporation (Cameco) to construct and operate a new water management system at the 
Cigar Lake mine site.  The facility is located in the Cigar Lake area in Northern Saskatchewan. 

CNSC staff recommends the Commission to approve the EASR for the proposed Cigar Lake Water 
Inflow Management Project and approve the construction of the facilities for this project. The 
operation of the constructed facilities is subject to future approval and will require further details of 
the operational controls including regular compliance and follow-up program monitoring. 

The Commission will consider Cameco’s application by way of written submissions, in 
a closed session. CNSC staff recommendation and Cameco’s submission will be available as of May 
27, 2011 by contacting the Secretariat at the address below. 

The public is invited to comment, in writing, on Cameco’s application. Requests to intervene must be 
filed with the Secretary of the Commission by June 10, 2011 directly on-line at 
http://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/commission/intervention/index.cfm or at the address below. The 
request must include the following information, as per the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
Rules of Procedure: 

• a written submission of the comments to be presented to the Commission; and 
• name, address and telephone of the requester. 

Personal information, such as address and telephone numbers, is essential for linking the submission 
to its author. Please submit your personal information on a separate page if you wish to ensure its 
confidentiality. It should be noted that all submissions are available to the public upon request to the 
Secretariat. 

Following the deliberations and decision of the Commission on this matter, a Record of Proceedings, 
including Reasons for Decision will be published on the CNSC Web site and made available to the 
public. 

CNSC staff’s recommendations and Cameco’s hearing submission are not available on-line and must 
be requested through the Secretariat at the address below: 

c/o Julie Bouchard 
Tribunal Officer 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: 613-995-1703 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046 Fax: 613-995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9 E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
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